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Dear PUCO, 

As a customer of AEP Ohio i am contacting you to express my concern 
over their effort to raise my electric rates by more then 100% to line 
the pockets of their shareholders. Their profits should not be 
dependent on the working class. 

Furthermore clean energy is now cheaper than the coal they burn. My 
investment should not be directed towards the continued destruction of 
the environment. 

Please encourage this company to invest in renewable energy, energy 
efficiency and conservation efforts. 

Best Regards, 

Andrew J. 

63 Ridge Side Drive 
Powell, OH 43065 
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